
  burn 2370 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  burn 2370 # thumiao {thoo-mee-ah'-o}; from a derivative of
2380 (in the sense of smoking); to fumigate, i.e. offer aromatic
fumes: -- {burn} incense.[ql

  do 2380 # thuo {thoo'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to rush
(breathe hard, blow, smoke), i.e. (by implication) to sacrifice
(properly, by fire, but genitive case); by extension to immolate
(slaughter for any purpose): -- kill, ({do}) sacrifice, slay.[ql

  fierceness 2372 # thumos {thoo-mos'}; from 2380; passion (as
if breathing hard): -- {fierceness}, indignation, wrath. Compare
5590.[ql

  idols 1494 # eidolothuton {i-do-loth'-oo-ton}; neuter of a
compound of 1497 and a presumed derivative of 2380; an image-
sacrifice, i.e. part of an idolatrous offering: -- (meat, thing
that is) offered (in sacrifice, sacrificed) to (unto) {idols}.[ql

  in 1494 # eidolothuton {i-do-loth'-oo-ton}; neuter of a
compound of 1497 and a presumed derivative of 2380; an image-
sacrifice, i.e. part of an idolatrous offering: -- (meat, thing
that is) offered ({in} sacrifice, sacrificed) to (unto) idols.[ql

  incense 2370 # thumiao {thoo-mee-ah'-o}; from a derivative of
2380 (in the sense of smoking); to fumigate, i.e. offer aromatic
fumes: -- burn {incense}.[ql

  indignation 2372 # thumos {thoo-mos'}; from 2380; passion (as
if breathing hard): -- fierceness, {indignation}, wrath. Compare
5590.[ql

  is 1494 # eidolothuton {i-do-loth'-oo-ton}; neuter of a
compound of 1497 and a presumed derivative of 2380; an image-
sacrifice, i.e. part of an idolatrous offering: -- (meat, thing
that {is}) offered (in sacrifice, sacrificed) to (unto) idols.[ql

  kill 2380 # thuo {thoo'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to rush
(breathe hard, blow, smoke), i.e. (by implication) to sacrifice
(properly, by fire, but genitive case); by extension to immolate
(slaughter for any purpose): -- {kill}, (do) sacrifice, slay.[ql

  meat 1494 # eidolothuton {i-do-loth'-oo-ton}; neuter of a
compound of 1497 and a presumed derivative of 2380; an image-
sacrifice, i.e. part of an idolatrous offering: -- ({meat},
thing that is) offered (in sacrifice, sacrificed) to (unto)
idols.[ql

  offered 1494 # eidolothuton {i-do-loth'-oo-ton}; neuter of a
compound of 1497 and a presumed derivative of 2380; an image-
sacrifice, i.e. part of an idolatrous offering: -- (meat, thing
that is) {offered} (in sacrifice, sacrificed) to (unto) idols.[ql

  sacrifice 1494 # eidolothuton {i-do-loth'-oo-ton}; neuter of a
compound of 1497 and a presumed derivative of 2380; an image-
sacrifice, i.e. part of an idolatrous offering: -- (meat, thing
that is) offered (in {sacrifice}, sacrificed) to (unto) idols.[ql

  sacrifice 2378 # thusia {thoo-see'-ah}; from 2380; sacrifice
(the act or the victim, literally or figuratively): --
{sacrifice}.[ql

  sacrifice 2380 # thuo {thoo'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to
rush (breathe hard, blow, smoke), i.e. (by implication) to
sacrifice (properly, by fire, but genitive case); by extension
to immolate (slaughter for any purpose): -- kill, (do)
{sacrifice}, slay.[ql

  sacrificed 1494 # eidolothuton {i-do-loth'-oo-ton}; neuter of
a compound of 1497 and a presumed derivative of 2380; an image-
sacrifice, i.e. part of an idolatrous offering: -- (meat, thing
that is) offered (in sacrifice, {sacrificed}) to (unto) idols.[ql

  slay 2380 # thuo {thoo'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to rush
(breathe hard, blow, smoke), i.e. (by implication) to sacrifice
(properly, by fire, but genitive case); by extension to immolate
(slaughter for any purpose): -- kill, (do) sacrifice, {slay}.[ql

  tempest 2366 # thuella {thoo'-el-lah}; from 2380 (in the sense
of blowing) a storm: -- {tempest}.[ql

  that 1494 # eidolothuton {i-do-loth'-oo-ton}; neuter of a
compound of 1497 and a presumed derivative of 2380; an image-
sacrifice, i.e. part of an idolatrous offering: -- (meat, thing
{that} is) offered (in sacrifice, sacrificed) to (unto) idols.[ql

  thing 1494 # eidolothuton {i-do-loth'-oo-ton}; neuter of a
compound of 1497 and a presumed derivative of 2380; an image-
sacrifice, i.e. part of an idolatrous offering: -- (meat,
{thing} that is) offered (in sacrifice, sacrificed) to (unto)
idols.[ql

  thyine 2367 # thuinos {thoo'-ee-nos}; from a derivative of
2380 (in the sense of blowing; denoting a certain fragrant tree);
 made of citron-wood: -- {thyine}.[ql

  to 1494 # eidolothuton {i-do-loth'-oo-ton}; neuter of a
compound of 1497 and a presumed derivative of 2380; an image-
sacrifice, i.e. part of an idolatrous offering: -- (meat, thing
that is) offered (in sacrifice, sacrificed) {to} (unto) idols.[ql

  unto 1494 # eidolothuton {i-do-loth'-oo-ton}; neuter of a
compound of 1497 and a presumed derivative of 2380; an image-
sacrifice, i.e. part of an idolatrous offering: -- (meat, thing
that is) offered (in sacrifice, sacrificed) to ({unto}) idols.[ql

  wrath 2372 # thumos {thoo-mos'}; from 2380; passion (as if
breathing hard): -- fierceness, indignation, {wrath}. Compare
5590.[ql
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